Nancy Usinowicz
Green Township Board of Education

| November 25, 2019
Dear Ms. McCarty and Dr. Furnari,
This letter is to notify you that I will retire from my position in the Green Board of

Education Business office as of February 1, 2020.
I sincerely appreciate and thank you for the opportunities provided during my tenure.

Thank you,

Nancy Usinowicz



